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.

Please find below a message from our new Social secretary-

Hi everyone, following the London marathon on Sunday, we are going to hold some
celebratory drinks at the Eva Heart on Sunday evening (21st April) from 7pm. It would be
great to see you there to celebrate and catch up with some of our runners!

Thanks, Anna

..

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately

https://ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

